
 

COMMENTS OF COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY  

Commonwealth Edison Company (“ComEd”) submits these comments on the 

Illinois Power Agency’s (“IPA”) Draft Adjustable Block Program Community Solar Marketing 

Guidelines, Disclosure Form and Brochure (collectively, the “ABP Community Solar Marketing 

Guidelines and Forms”). 

ComEd supports the efforts and commitment of the IPA and its program administrator to 

carry out the consumer protection provisions contained in Section 6.13 of the IPA’s Long Term 

Renewable Resources Procurement Plan (“LTRRPP”).  ComEd agrees that requiring “clear and 

consistent information on the relationship between the end customer, the installer/developer, and 

the Approved Vendor is critical to ensuring that the fiscal risks and controls of [the Adjustable 

Block Program] are properly and prudently managed.” LTRRPP at 124.  In its stakeholder 

presentation, the IPA outlined overarching goals of 1) “helping consumers think through the 

decision of whether subscribing to a community solar project is right for them” and 2) “codify 

sufficient consumer protections for potential subscribers.”  See Community Solar Marketing 

Guidelines and Materials Stakeholder Meeting Presentation (Nov. 30, 2018) at 6-7.  In order to 

make comparisons between providers and various energy sources, it is critical that customers 

receive standardized and transparent information in an easy to understand fashion.  ComEd 

appreciates the IPA’s ongoing efforts to address stakeholder concerns, comments, and questions 

regarding this important consumer protection topic. 

  




